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The BVPP has to be published by 30 June and its content must address 
government requirements (as laid out at para 3 in the report). We are still 
awaiting confirmation of those requirements, having being categorised a 3 
star authority. Requirements vary depending upon CPA rating.  
The bulk of the plan is performance information which is currently being pulled 
together.   
Given the above, a draft of the plan is not available. The report seeks 
approval to produce the plan in accordance with government requirements 
and in time to meet the publication deadline. The report then seeks 
confirmation of the BVPP by referring it to full Council after publication.  
Copies of the plan produced pending Council approval will, as in the past, be 
marked accordingly 


